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The Vancouver Police Marine Unit is attempting to identify the owner of a 2015 Future Beach 10 foot kayak that was 
found adrift off Bowen Island’s Point Cowan on the afternoon of July 18th 2019.  A search of the area by crews from 
the Canadian Coast Guard Kitsilano Station, was negative for any persons in possible distress. Boaters are reminded 
to contact the Canadian Coast Guard on VHF channel 16 or call 911 to report any vessel they find adrift or wrecked, 
to ensure rescue officials can determine if a search is required.                                                                                      
Please contact Constable Graham WEBB at graham.webb@vpd.ca if you can assist in identifying this kayak.      
VPD File 2019-144688 

 

 

 

www.stolenboats.ca 

 

http://www.stolenboats.ca/
mailto:graham.webb@vpd.ca
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/safety/wildfire-status/wildfire-situation
https://www.lifesaving.bc.ca/drowning-preventable
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/invasive-mussels

